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Dear Families
Welcome back to Term 2. Our secondary students have moved into their new classrooms while our Primary students are settlin
back into their classrooms and enjoying more easy access to parts of the playground.

Building Works

Our new buildings are nearly completed. Administration and resource rooms will be completed in the next month or so and the
library should be moved to its new site in the next fortnight. An art installation has been placed on site during thersdidags

in place of the shade shelter near the pool and the old locker area and adjacent toilets have been demolished. New letssex toi
have been constructed as part of the new building works. The front driveway has been asphalted with new footpaths WWstalled.
anticipate the building works to be fully completed by the end of this month.

Respectful Behaviour

As secondary students move into their new classrooms, please remind your child about respectful behaviour when caring for thi
new space. Feet on tables, discarded rubbish and playing on mobile phones is not permitted in our classrooms. Students have
been asked to leave their phones in their lockers during learning time. Failure to comply with expectations constitutes defia

the part of the student and will be dealt with in accordance with our Behaviour Agreement document. Our new unisex toilets
also require students to be respectful. Please reinforce toilet etiquette with your child, i.e. paper towel being pubinsthe

flushing the toilet when finished and for boys lifting the toilet seat when urinating. This is basic manners and keéptstbiesm

and tidy for all students to use. If you have queries or concerns about any of this information please contact Seniattgtaff v
School Office.

Staffing Update

We are farewelling Miss Kathryn Gourlay. Miss Gourlay will be transferring to Cosgrove High School for the rest of this year,
teaching HPE. We thank Miss Gourlay for the enthusiasm and dedication she has shown throughout her time at Tasman Distric
School and wish her all the best for the future. Ms Nicole McGinniss will be taking over from Miss Gourlay in 5/6G from next
Thursday for the remainder of this year. Mrs Barbara Marsh will be team teaching with Mrs Jeni Ziegler in P/1 from nebeyThurs
for the remainder of the year also. This is a positive outcome for the students in those classes as they already knowrisMcGi
and Mrs Marsh and have developed positive relationships with them. We congratulate Ms McGinniss and Mrs Marsh on their ne
roles and wish them well for the term ahead.

Al so, as a reminder to parents that if you have any quer:i
your childés class teacher in the first instance.heS$chooly ou
Office to make an appointment.

With best wishes, Michelle Waldock A/Principal
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Facilitators
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COMMUNITY MEMBERS SESSION 80 Keepi ng Kids Shf

Tuesday, 8 May
3.30-5.30pm
Tasman District School - Room to be advised
Afternoon tea provided
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The Breakfast Club is Recommencing!

Every Tuesday and Wednesday in theBlue Room from next week, we will be providing breakfast for
students that would like to join us from 8.30am. This should be a great opportunity to socialise before
class while getting the energy you need to have the best possible day at school.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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